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4 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
The Governing Body of Ken Stimpson Community School would like to announce that from 31 
August 2023, Mr Bryan Erwin will be resigning as the principal of the school.  Mr Erwin has been 
recovering from a long-term illness but despite making a good recovery he feels he cannot 
jeopardise his health by continuing in this role. 
 
The Governors would like to thank Mr Erwin for his tireless commitment, hard work and dedication 
for the school in a range of leadership positions over the course of last 16 years.  Mr Erwin is moving 
on to take up a post within the Four Cs Trust where he will be advising and supporting Trust 
leadership colleagues.  The Governors wish him well with this new endeavour. 
  
The Four Cs Trust will continue to support the school through the process of academisation that will 
include the appointment of a permanent Headteacher. 
  
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

T J French 
Chair of Governors 


